
 
Directors General ICT Council Communiqué – 5 July 2016 
 
The fourth meeting of the Directors General ICT Council was held on Tuesday 5 July 2016 at 
Dumas House. 
 
The Council focused their discussions on the merits of two key initiatives – the GovNext-ICT 
Service Broker (GSB) and the WA Government Digital Service Portal (myWA).  Members 
agreed in principle to both initiatives, with adjustments to the delivery approach of the GSB. 
 
The whole-of-government Data Classification Policy was also discussed.  The Council 
supported the need for the policy, which will provide a framework for the safe sharing of 
information. 
 
The Council was updated on the status of the ICT Renewal and Reform Fund (IRRF).  As of 
July 2016, two proposals have been approved; with a further two proposals pending 
approval. 
 
The Chair on behalf of the Council, thanked Mr Reece Waldock for his contribution to the 
group and wished him well in his future endeavours. 
 
Next Steps 
 
The next formal meeting of the Council is scheduled for 27 October 2016. 
 


